
CHAPTER FIVE

Conclusions

In summary, the Committee would like to emphasize that the inland fisheries are 
of crucial importance to some of the regional and local economies of both the Ontario 
and Western Regions. Governments have the responsibility to support these fisheries, 
particularly in northern areas where few employment alternatives are available.

Witnesses and participants in this investigation expressed strong feelings about the 
advantages of either single-desk selling or a free enterprise marketing system. As the 
two systems were developed in response to the needs of the time, however, it is the 
Committee’s considered opinion that there is more to be gained by improving the 
existing systems than by changing them completely. It is understood that the proposals 
put forth by the Committee will require further study and evaluation by both industry 
and government, but the Committee believes that their eventual implementation could 
make a strong contribution to the prosperity of Canada’s freshwater fisheries.
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